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Dear Freshmen Parents: 

 

On October 1-3, 2018 the 9th grade class will go on a 3-day trip to Spruce Lake for adventure 

training and team building. As most of you know, Spruce Lake is a Christian retreat center located 

in the Poconos. This is a great time of excitement and relationship building and is usually one of 

the most favorite of all the trips in which our students participate aside from the mission’s trip to 

the Dominican Republic during Senior year.   

 

We have full chaperone participation and supervision at all times to ensure the safety of your 

children. 

 

The total estimated cost of the trip is $250. This fee includes lodging, activities, meals, and 

transportation fees.  Please fill out the permission slip by Sept 6th and include a non-

refundable $20 deposit. Please fill out the attached Parental and Release Form also. The 

remaining balance of $230 must be paid by September 21st.  Please understand that a $20 fee 

will be assessed to accounts that are not paid in full by the September 21st deadline.  

 

Additional information regarding what to bring on the trip is attached here. Please call me at the 

school if you have any questions or concerns.  God bless you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Cruz 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

• Mon. Oct 1, arrive 7:30 am, no later than 7:45, returns approx. 4:00 pm on Wed. Oct. 3 

• Bring warm clothes for the evenings. 

• Bring Bug spray 

• Bring cash for snacks while there, and for getting food on the way there and on the way back 

• Boys need blankets and towels, but linens provided; girls will have all this provided; all bring a pillow 
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Field Trip Permission Slip 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
Field trips are an integral and important part of the total learning process. Many times a unit 
being studied in the classroom can be explored more fully by taking a field trip to the actual 
area so that the students can see and experience for themselves what it is they are studying. 
This makes the learning experience more relevant and certainly more meaningful.  
 
Your child is invited to attend a field trip. As a matter of academic protocol, we are informing 
you of this trip and request your signature of permission for this trip. This experience promises 
to be a very beneficial academic experience for your child and will be an integral part of this 
year's curriculum. Please complete the bottom portion of this permission slip and return it to the 
classroom teacher. 
 
If this is an overnight activity; for the safety of our students, all luggage may be searched by the 
coordinator of a field trip or by a chaperone designated by him or her. 

That they may know Him! 

 
Stephanie Cruz 
Principal 
  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  detach- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Field Trip Permission Slip 
 

Your child has been invited to attend a trip to   __Spruce Lake in Pennsylvania__  on _Oct. 
1,  2018 through Oct. 3, 2018__,  leaving approximately _8:00 am on Oct. 1st      and 
returning approximately    4:00 pm on Wed. Oct. 3rd      .   I give my son/daughter 
_____________________________________ permission to be a part of this field experience. 
My payment is enclosed in the estimated amount of $250 ($20 by Sept 6, $230 by Sept 21)__ 
to cover the cost of the activity and transportation.  I will be praying for the trip and support the 
school in its efforts to provide my child with this type of academic experience.   
 
_________________________________________________________________  
Signature of Parent                                                               Date 
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